From: dominic alecci

Sent: 13/03/2025 11:30:13 AM
To: Council Northernbeaches Mailbox
Subject: DA2024/1303 - Forestville RSL

Dominic Alecci

737 Warringah Road

Forestville NSW 2087

To: Adam Croft - Development Assessments, Northern Beaches Council
Dear Adam,

| refer to the redevelopment proposal for Forestville RSL, DA2024/1301.

You may or may not be aware that a Petition is circulating within the Forestville and Killarney Heights
area to stop this redevelopment.

Currently over 700 people oppose the redevelopment and, have signed this Petition.
The opposition to this DA has been passionate to say the least.

Would you please consider this Petition in Council deliberations re the DA.

You can view the Petition and its status by googling: SAVE FORESTVILLE RSL
or, clicking the link https://chng.it/s5zDwHPfNR

If appropriate, would you please also consider accepting this email as an addition to my previous
submission against the DA (on the NB Council website).

Regards,
Dominic Alecci





